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CALIFORNIA REGIONAL WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD 

SAN DIEGO REGION 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED PUBLIC HEARING 

Tentative Order No. R9-2020-0008 
An Order Rescinding Order No. 98-04, Waste Discharge Requirements for United 

States Marine Corps, Marine Corps Base Camp Pendleton, California 
Sewage Treatment Plant No. 9 (Las Pulgas), San Diego County 

The Public Hearing is rescheduled to commence on May 13, 2020 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

The previously noticed California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego 
Region (San Diego Water Board) public hearing to consider written and oral public 
comments and the adoption of Tentative Order No. R9-2020-0008, is rescheduled to 
commence on May 13, 2020. The San Diego Water Board will conduct the rescheduled 
public hearing on this proposed action during the San Diego Water Board meeting 
scheduled for: 

Wednesday, May 13, 2020, 11:00a.m. 
San Diego Water Board Meeting 

Video and Teleconference Meeting Only 
No Physical Meeting Location 

(Authorized by and in furtherance of 
Executive Orders N-29-20 and N-33-20) 

Video and Teleconference Meeting During COVID-19 Emergency: As a result of the 
COVID-19 emergency and the Governor’s Executive Orders N-29-20 and N-33-20 to 
protect public health by limiting public gatherings and requiring social distancing, this 
meeting will occur solely via remote presence. The meeting agenda, which will include 
meeting weblinks, including a phone call option, and other specific information 
concerning this hearing, will be posted at least two weeks prior to the meeting date at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego/board_info/agendas/ 

The San Diego Water Board previously issued the attached notice of opportunity for 
public comment and public hearing regarding this matter on February 7, 2020. Except 
as superseded by the rescheduled hearing date and procedure set forth above, all of 
the previous comment submittal and hearing procedures described in the February 7, 
2020 notice remain in effect. 

Please contact Mr. Brandon Bushnell of the San Diego Water Board staff at (619) 521-
8044, or by email at Brandon.Bushnell@waterboards.ca.gov for information regarding 
the rescheduled public hearing date or the Tentative Order. 

https://www.gov.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/3.17.20-N-29-20-EO.pdf
https://www.gov.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/EO-N-33-20-COVID-19-HEALTH-ORDER-03.19.2020-002.pdf
https://www.gov.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/3.17.20-N-29-20-EO.pdf
https://www.gov.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/EO-N-33-20-COVID-19-HEALTH-ORDER-03.19.2020-002.pdf
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego/board_info/agendas/
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